
WEEKLY UPDATE | February 25, 2022

MBS Parents,
We have come to the end of another tremendous week at Mountain Brook 
Schools! As February draws to a close, our students and staff remain en-
gaged in order to achieve success both in and outside of the classroom. 
Our COVID numbers remain well below the reporting threshold of twen-
ty positive cases. We remain committed first and foremost to our student’s 
safety. Take a moment to read the ‘Good News’ stories below and be sure 
to follow us on social media and visit the website to stay up to date on the 
great things happening in and around our school system. We hope you 
have a safe and enjoyable weekend!

“Providing an effective, challenging, and engaging 
education for every one of our students”

GOOD NEWS

MBJH hosted Fine Arts Night on Thursday. 
The event was a huge success and students’ 

talent and ability was on full display.

MBHS Theatre
students attended 
the Alabama
Thespian Festival last 
weekend and came 
home with multiple 
awards! Click here to 
read more.

All 5 MBS Robotics Teams competed at the State level last 
weekend and many students are advancing to the World 

Championship. Click here to read the full story.

MBE hosted 
“Grandfriends 
Day” on
Wednesday. 
Click here to 
read more about 
the event!

https://www.mtnbrook.k12.al.us/Page/22671
https://www.mtnbrook.k12.al.us/Page/22682
https://www.mtnbrook.k12.al.us/Page/22681

